
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2021-22 is 97%) 

 

 

 Flamingos 96.9% Kingfishers 92.6%  Jackdaws 96.4% Hummingbirds 97.1%  5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.8% 

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Hummingbirds. 

 
 

 

Covid Cases week ending 14th January 2022 
  

We have had 2 reported positive cases this week.  
 

Covid-19 You will have heard on the news that guidance around isolation periods has changed 

again! Below details the guidance from Monday: 

 

Isolation Periods  

 

‘From Monday 17 January, people who are self-isolating with COVID-19 will have the option to 

reduce their isolation period after 5 full days if they test negative with a lateral flow device 

(LFD) test on both day 5 and day 6 and they do not have a temperature. For example, if they 

test negative on the morning of day 5 and the morning of day 6, they can return to their 

education or childcare setting immediately on day 6. 

The first test must be taken no earlier than day 5 of the self-isolation period, and the second 

must be taken the following day. All test results should be reported to NHS Test and Trace. 

If the result of either of their tests is positive, they should continue to self-isolate until they 

get negative results from two LFD tests on consecutive days or until they have completed 10 

full days of self-isolation, whichever is earliest. 

Anyone who is unable to take LFD tests or anyone who continues to have a temperature will 

need to complete the full 10 day period of self-isolation. 

Further information on self-isolation for those with COVID-19 is available.’ 

(Information taken from the Department for Education on 14/1/21) 
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https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result?utm_source=14%20January%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/self-isolation-for-those-with-covid-19-can-end-after-five-full-days-following-two-negative-lfd-tests?utm_source=14%20January%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19


If you receive a positive LFD or PCR test please continue to let the school know, via the email 

covid@bawburgh.norfolk.sch.uk  

 

If your child is displaying any of the Covid-19 symptoms (it only has to be one) please keep 

them at home and book a PCR test. Please stay at home and isolate until you receive the 

results, if negative, and well enough to be in school they can return, if positive please remain at 

home and isolate 5-10 days (see above guidance on isolation). 
 

Trainee Teacher Welcome to Mr White, who will be in Jackdaws this term.  
 

Message from Sleep East Thanks to funding from a National Lottery Community Grant 

Sleep East are delighted to offer a free ZOOM Sleep Workshop for all parents of children 

with sleep deprivation.  

From 10 - 12.30 on Thursday 3 March 

Follow on support clinics 24 March and 31 March 10 - 11am 

The Zoom Sleep Workshop covers: 

How Sleep Works, Sleep information and strategies, developing a good bedtime routine, self 

settling, sleeping through the night, early waking and maintaining a good sleep pattern 

Email: joybishop@sleepeast.co.uk to book your place.  

 

Afterschool Club booking forms Don’t forget to send in your booking form.  We are 

getting full already! 
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